
96 

e 

i 

y 

Volume 49, N° 1, fevrier 1996 

Correction Notice 

Le Journal canadien de la pharmacie hospitaliere 5 

The December issue of CJHP included a Tribute to the 1995 Translators. Unfortunately, one name was 
inadvertently omitted from this recognition. 

Marie Roy is Chair of the CSHP Translation Committee and has been a member of the committee since 
January 1992. We offer our sincere apologies to Marie for this oversight. Marie's work, and that of the 
entire committee, is sincerely appreciated. 

Once again our apologies for this omission. 




